TURKISH CONSULATE GENERAL
NEW YORK

ADDENDUM 1
October 24, 2017

Reference: RFP Professional Commissioning Services, dated October 11, 2017

Based on questions submitted by the firms regarding the bid security, I kindly request from
bidding firms to take into account the following information;

1. A10% Bid Bond or bank Letter of Credit Bid Security as per RFP Item 8.5, page 12, is NOT
required to accompany the proposal.

2. However as stated in Article 12.8.1 of the Draft Agreement and Article 8.5 of the RFP,
prior to the execution of the aforementioned Agreement, a letter of credit in an amount
equal to six percent (6%) of the Agreement Price (the “Letter of Credit”) must be provided
by Commissioning Consultant to Contracting Entity as financial and performance
security. The Letter of Credit shall be issued by a bank reasonably acceptable to
Contracting Entity.

Bidders will submit their proposal in a sealed envelope as defined and noted in the RFP at 9:00:00
am EDT, Monday October 30, 2017 to the following address:

New “Turkevi Center” Project Selection Committee
Consulate General of Turkey in New York

825 3td Avenue, 28t Floor

New York, New York 10022

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

YA

Ertan YALCIN
Consul General



